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The Voice of the Editor-in-Chief

The end of the year makes us reflect on all aspects 
of everyday life and review accomplishments and les-
sons learned. First, I would like to thank you for the 
active participation in creating “Clinical Diabetology” 
by submitting many interesting papers. Thanks to your 
efforts, our journal is indexed in the Scopus database 
and currently also in the Web of Science, which is an 
important starting point for its further development. 
Moreover, “Clinical Diabetology” includes more and 
more original and review articles sent by foreign 
authors, which significantly broadens our view on 
diabetes care and improves the rank of our journal.

Offering you the last issue of “Clinical Diabeto-
logy” in 2018, I would like to draw your attention to 
an article referring to diabetes care for children and 
adolescents in Poland. The authors point to significant 

differences in the frequency, causes and duration of 
hospitalization of children with diabetes in different 
regions of Poland, which implies the need to ensure 
uniform access to specialist medical care as well as 
to increase public awareness about diabetes symp-
toms in order to avoid hospitalization related with 
ketoacidosis in patients with newly diagnosed type 1  
diabetes. Moreover, it is worth paying attention to 
the case report discussing iatrogenic hypoglycemia, 
which significantly widens the standard perception 
of this phenomenon, as well as an article about new 
developments in the pharmaceutical industry presen-
ting new rapid-acting insulin analog.

I wish you a happy New Year 2019 and encourage 
you for further cooperation in creating “Clinical Dia-
betology”
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